


This article appeared in the Thursday December 23, 1982 issue of the Hammonton News.  The writer of 
this article, J.G.Wilson, worked at the newspaper for two decades as reporte, photographer and editor.  
He had a great interest in and love for history and his articles are well ressearched.  He died in 1992. 
 
 
 
Copy of this article was donated to the Historical Society of Winslow Township by Mrs. Rosemary 
Mauriello, Grandaughter of John and Mary Miller.  Mrs. Mauriello lives in the Waterford Works section 
of Winslow Township. 


